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Thank you for voting! 

Your participation helped to 

make our annual meeting a 

success. Volunteer 

opportunities will be posted 

soon. 

Monday,October 26th* 

 
*weather permitting 

 

*weather permitting 

Don’t forget to give $20 JoAnne 

Reinhardt at 36 Hibiscus if you want 

Billy and Rod to store your boat in the 

social hall this winter. 

2020 Closing Date… 
 

Be a Good Neighbor… Respect each 

other’s privacy when walking 

between bungalows on your way to 

the lake or to a neighbor. 

In light of the recent storm, Shareholders 

have asked for clarification regarding FLCC 

insurance coverage.  The co-op insurance 

covers structural damage.  Shareholders 

need to purchase Homeowner’s insurance to  

cover the contents of their bungalow, which 

would include furniture and personal 

belongings. 


